From: Amanda Goodin [mailto:agoodin@earthjustice.org] 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2011 9:38 AM
To: Friedlander, Marguerite (UTC); XUE-110876/UG-110877_External_Mail_Group@wutc.wa.gov
Cc: Trotter, Don (UTC); David.Meyer@avistacorp.com; mjd@dvclaw.com; Shifley@/O=WA.GOV/OU=ATG_OLY1/cn=Recipients/cn=SarahS5; Todd True; Daeschel@/O=WA.GOV/OU=ATG_OLY1/cn=Recipients/cn=LeaD; Kelly.norwood@avistacorp.com; Pat.Ehrbar@avistacorp.com; danielle@nwenergy.org; ronaldroseman@comcast.net
Subject: RE: Decoupling procedural schedule

Judge Friedlander, 

NWEC proposes the following schedule: 

January 9, 2012                                    NWEC Direct Testimony

February 24, 2012                               Responsive Testimony of Parties

Time for response to data requests shortened to 7 business days

March 1, 2012                                     Settlement Conference

March 28, 2012                                   NWEC Rebuttal/Cross-Answering Testimony of Parties

Time for responses to data requests shortened to 5 business days  

April 24-25, 2012                                Hearings 

May 15, 2012                                      Briefs 

Avisa, WUTC Staff, ICNU, and the Energy Project have indicated that this schedule is acceptable to them. 

Public Counsel has indicated that it “will not oppose the proposed schedule, but will also not be affirmatively supporting it.”

Thank you, 

Amanda
